
 

As a Vanderburgh County Commissioner, I find myself managing a host of different issues, most 

totally unrelated to each other: such as zonings, drainage, roads, health insurance, board 

appointments, public safety, etc.  I believe citizens want a commissioner who will handle each 

issue in the manner that is best for the community as a whole.  I believe citizens want a 

commissioner who is not led by “group think” or politics.  The community needs commissioners 

who gather as much information as possible before making a decision. 

In the one year that I have served as Vanderburgh County Commissioner, I have had the 

pleasure of serving with two individuals who possess these qualities.  It is for these reasons that 

I am pleased to endorse both, Ben Shoulders and Cheryl Musgrave, for re-election as 

Vanderburgh County Commissioner in 2020. 


